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Hawthorne Cat Announces General Duty Rubber Tracks Special Offer 
Buy One General Duty Rubber Track and Get a Second One For Free 

San Diego, CA — Hawthorne Cat, the exclusive Cat® equipment dealer in San Diego, the 
Hawaiian Islands and Pacific Region announces a limited time special offer. During the month 
of August, customers who purchase one General Duty Rubber Track will receive a second 
one for Free.  
 
According to Hawthorne Cat General Service Manager, Paul Kessel, “Cat General Duty 
Rubber Tracks are ideal for light applications with soft underfoot conditions. Our tracks 
provide traction control to help ensure your equipment remains stable and rides smoothly.” 
Kessel continues, ”Cat General Duty Rubber Tracks offer unmatched performance. Each 
track is embedded with high-tensile cords to make them less susceptible to cuts and tears.” 

Greg Vena, Pacific Region Sales Manager, adds, “Replace the tracks on your Cat Compact 
Track and Multi Terrain Loaders before your next project. This limited-time offer ends on 
August 31st, 2015. Contact your local Hawthorne Cat Product Support Sales Representative 
to take advantage of this offer.” 
 
Visit www.hawthornecat.com or call 800.437.4228 for complete offer details. 
 
About Hawthorne Cat   
Hawthorne Cat is the authorized dealer for Cat construction and power equipment in San 
Diego, Hawaii, Guam, Saipan and American Samoa. Hawthorne sells, rents, provides parts 
and service, training and emission solutions to various industries including general building 
construction, landscaping, marine, paving and power generation. For more on Hawthorne 
Cat, visit http://www.hawthornecat.com. 
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